
PERRY TOWNSHIP YEAR END REPORT FOR 2018

Perry Township Planning Commission had 5 meeting in 2018.  
During those meetings we reviewed:

Approval of Shiawassee County Ordinance, Article 21, Section 221.2 
Agriculture Tourism & Entertainment Establishment

Site Plan Review for Spartan Fence and recommended approval with 
correction of dimensions

Approved variance for Gooding fence

Moved not to take any action on off road vehicles as the State will 
make the ordinance

Agreed with addition to Article 5 of Shiawassee County Zoning 
Ordinance concerning accessory buildings & structures.

PLANNING COMMISSION GOALS FOR 2019

Continue working on Township Master Plan

Continue working on SUP's, variances, site plans, & amendments to 
the Shiawassee County Zoning Ordinance
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